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Dear Friends, Family, & Fellow Supporters: 
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In Christ Unbounded Love,  

Don Chitty Jr. and Family 

     What a busy time it has been over the last two months. We ended the school year with 
our annual Champions for the Lord regional tournament in April and a trip to the zoo in 
May. We had another good year of school, even though we were down in numbers again. We 
only had one senior ,Bryson, who did a great job completing his work early this year. We 
had 3 students complete the whole Bible reading competition in the second semester. They 
worked hard and won prizes. Please continue praying for more teachers as we will need 
them if we are to keep the school open.  

 
We also had our annual Cowboy Camp Meeting in May with great preaching, singing, and 
meals each day. Satan fought, but God blessed as we saw alters being used all week. Nine 
souls were saved during the week. Busses ran safely and weather was good. We had seven 
different preachers for the week and enjoyed Bro. Ed Vicente leading songs and singing spe-
cials all week. We appreciate all of them for helping this year and making the Camp Meeting 
successful. 

  
I was able to win 4 young people to the Lord  on the bus ride home from church the other 
day. One of our new riders brought his friends to church, and they all got saved - praise the 
Lord! Summer Camps are up next. Please pray for these weeks to produce big spiritual re-
sults in the lives of so many young people. Every year we see lots of decisions made for the 
Lord. We are looking forward to seeing what God will do this year as well. Thanks again for 
all your thoughts and prayers we are grateful for all you continually do for us here in Navajo 
land. May God Truly Bless your summer schedules as we serve the Saviour till He comes or 
we go.  


